ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION

ROBERT S. MOORE, JR. CHAIRMAN ARKANSAS CITY

DALTON A. FARMER, JR. VICE CHAIRMAN JONESBORO

> PHILIP TALDO SPRINGDALE



P.O. Box 2261 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261

Phone (501) 569-2000 • Voice/TTY 711 • Fax (501) 569-2400

www.ARDOT.gov • www.IDriveArkansas.com

KEITH GIBSON FORT SMITH

MARIE HOLDER LITTLE ROCK

LORIE H. TUDOR, P.E. DIRECTOR

December 11, 2020

The Honorable Bart Castleberry Mayor of Conway 1201 Oak Street Conway, AR 72032

Dear Mayor Castleberry:

Reference is made to your application for Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) funding for the College Avenue Shared-Use Path project. Due to the highly competitive nature of the Transportation Alternatives Program, your project was not selected for funding.

The Arkansas Department of Transportation staff will be available to assist you with the development of proposals for future application cycles. If you are interested, please contact the Program Management Division at (501) 569-2481.

Thank you for your interest in the Transportation Alternatives Program.

Sincerely,

Lorie H. Tudor, P.E.

Parie St. Judar

Director

c: Highway Commission
 Deputy Director and Chief Operating Officer
 Deputy Director and Chief Engineer
 Assistant Chief Engineers
 Program Management
 Mr. Phillip Vick, City of Conway